
I am happy to share with you that, as of December 30, 2020 we have successfully 
emerged from chapter 11 and finalized our financial restructuring process.

We are now even better equipped to continue our mission of helping to transform 
lives every day through fitness. 

We have significantly strengthened our financial position, which will allow us 
to continue improving your club experience and providing new and innovative 
wellness options for all of our members. As a fitness industry leader, 24 Hour 
Fitness has built a brand designed for everyone – whether you are exploring the 
gym for the first time or experienced at setting and smashing through your goals. 
Our passionate fitness professionals and engaged club communities are here to 
accompany you on your fitness journey regardless of your starting point. 

Your safety and the safety of our team members remain our number one priority. 
We are closely following state and local government and public health agency 
guidelines during this phase of our club reopenings and introducing our new 
outdoor club operations on the West Coast while indoor businesses are currently 
closed. We look forward to fully reopening all of our clubs nationwide in the 
near future and debuting new wellness options we’ve been building throughout 
the year. At a time when access to fitness is more important than ever, you will 
continue to be able to use any open 24 Hour Fitness club, regardless of your 
membership level, through March 2021.

Thank you for trusting us to accompany you on your fitness journey. We’re eager 
to continue being healthy together in the new year. 

Yours in Health,

Tony Ueber

TO OUR MEMBERS


